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15 September 1999

HUTT CITY
COUNCIL

The Council Secretary
Wellington Regional Council
PO Box 11-646
WELLINGTON

Dear Mr Maguire

REQUEST FOR A DEPUTATION TO THE MEETING OF THE
WELLINGTON REGIONAL COUNCIL ON 21 SEPTEMBER 1999

At its meeting on Tuesday 14 September 1999 Hutt City Council passed the
following resolution in relation to the consultation on the fluoridation of
Petone’s water supply and the commissioning of the Rahui Reservoir.

“That Council:

1. reaffirms its disappointment that the Wellington Regional Council declined to
consult on the issue offluoridation of water supplies and points out that in the
absence of consultation by the Wellington Regional Council, Hutt City Council 1
is carrying out its own consultation process on the possible fluoridation of the
Petone water supply;

2. agrees that Hutt City Council would have expected WRC to have delayed any
change to the Petone water supply at least until the outcome of the consultation
process was known;

3. advises the Wellington Regional Council that the Petone Community Board
will be reaching a decision on thefluoridation or non fluoridation of the Petone
water supply at the conclusion of the consultation process and that this decision
is expected to be endorsed by Council at its meeting on 7 December 1999;

4. advises the Wellington Regional Council that the Hutt City Council will not be
commissioning the new Rahui Reservoir until
a) th e  ou t come  o f  t h e  c onsu l t a t i on  p roc e s s  i s  known;  and
b) all outstanding issues with the Wellington Regional Council

have been resolved including issues of costs; and
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5. appoints Mayor Terris to lead a deputation to the meeting of the Wellington
Regional Council on 21 September 2999.”

Accordingly, I wish to request that a deputation from Hutt City Council is
included as an item on your Council order paper for next Tuesday’s meeting.

Yours sincerely

Jane Perry (
COMMITTm-iDVISOR


